
Do you work with students  
whose parents are serving or 
have served in the Armed Forces?

Service Child Forum for Higher and Further Education Students 

We are hosting a Service Child Forum for students currently studying at sixth forms or colleges across the South 
on 27th March.

Students who have grown up with parents in the Armed Forces are now recognised as an underrepresented group 
with higher education and there is a growing amount of outreach activity focused on supporting this group.

This event seeks to offer students in further and higher education to share their experiences of life as a Service child. 
The outcomes of the forum will be shared on local and national platforms and will help raise the profile of Service 
children’s experiences in all stages of education.

ABOUT THE DAY:
•	 13.30-16.30 at the University of Winchester

•	 Lunch and campus tours included

•	 Workshop focused on applying to higher education as a Service child

•	 Chance for students to share experiences of growing up as part of the Armed Forces community

INTERESTED IN BRINGING A GROUP OF STUDENTS?
We welcome parties of students from sixth forms and colleges across the South who have grown up with a parent in 
the Armed Forces, including those whose parents may have left the Services (regardless of what age they were at that 
point). We ask that a member of staff coordinates the visit to the University and accompanies the group on the day.

Sign up to bring a group of students by following this link: www.winchester.ac.uk/SCF



Grown up with parents 
in the Armed Forces?
Service Child Forum for Higher and Further Education Students 

At the University of Winchester, we want to bring together students currently studying in further or higher 
education to share perspectives on life as a Service child on the 27th March. 

The experiences of Service children are being recognised by universities and other institutions in the education sector 
and we want to make sure that the voices of students in higher and further education are heard. The ideas shared in 
our forum will be shared on local and national platforms and will help raise the profile of Service children’s experiences 
in all stages of education. As part of the event, we’re also offering an employability workshop to support you in thinking 
about your next steps. 

ABOUT THE DAY:
•	 13:30-16:30 at the University of Winchester

•	 Lunch and campus tours included

•	 Opportunity to consider your next steps with an employability workshop

•	 Chance to share your experiences of growing up as part of the Armed Forces community

INTERESTED?
 We welcome all students who have grown up with a parent in the Armed Forces, including those whose parents may 
have left the Services (regardless of what age you were at that point). 

Sign up to attend by following this link: www.winchester.ac.uk/SCF


